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Dear Sir Arthur:-
Enclosed is a copy of a 

letter sent to Dr. Fleming after the receipt 
of a report of the last meeting of the Health 
League. When I am able to "be out, prospect­
ively in two weeks time, I will endeavour 

I have been in "bed six weeksto see you. 
with arthritis.

Hoping you are well and
with kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

it / ^ l - \

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
McGill University,
M 0 N T R E A L.
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